From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Sunday, November 20, 2022 1:48:30 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 8:15 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Matthew Gagliardi

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

For once the government needs to protect its people from profiteering monopolies. Inflation has been so bad, don't
let them make basic essentials like heating even more affordably. Ontarians already pay far too much for utilities. It
is unconscionable for a just government to allow this.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





